
THE VAUGHN FAMILY  

Missionaries to Idaho 
  
January/February/March 2025 
  
  
Dear Pastor and Church, 
  
  This year is off to a good start. We are excited to see what God 
has in store for this year. The church is doing well, we have had 
several visitors over the past couple of weeks. We pray that God 
will continue to bless us here in Orofino, Idaho 
  
   I am continuing going into the prison, where we are trying to 
reach the men who are incarcerated there. This past Saturday we 
were at the prison in Cottonwood, Idaho. During the service we 
had a 20-year-old man give his heart to God what a blessing. Pray 
that we will be able to reach these men with the Gospel.  
  
    We want to thank you for your prayers and your financial 
support and may God bless you greatly. May our churches see the 
need for missions throughout the world and on our own shores.   
                                  
                                In Christ's service, 
  
                                      Daniel Vaughn 
               
                                 The Vaughn Family 

  
         “The Gospel is only the good news if it gets there in time”  
  
  
  
  
  



  
  

  
          

  
  
  
  

           
               
                                                    
  

  
  
               
  
         
                                                      
               
  
  
 

  
 

          
                                                            
  

  
 


